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WE WILL BE WORKING ON:

Reading:

Literacy groups are continuing this term as a means 
of assessing students’ fluency in oral reading, 
developing skills for decoding challenging words and 
learning effective comprehension strategies. 

Writing:
 Persuasive writing
 Imaginative texts – looking at the construction of 

narratives (fairytales)and then writing our own 
story.

Math:

 Addition & subtraction facts
 Multiplication and division
 Volume and capacity
 Chance
 3D objects and 2D shapes

Science:

 Water in our World
 SAKG – Week 1 – Week 5

History

 Past and present family life

TEACHER’S CORNER:

Library and Technology lessons will be on 
Tuesday. Can all students please bring in 
their past library book and library bag ready 
to re-borrow.

Sport and Physical Education will be on 
Thursday and Friday. Students can wear 
their sports uniforms both days.

School Uniform – As the weather warms 
up please ensure your child is dressed in 
light clothing, such as the summer dress or 
shorts/skorts and polo. Hats are required 
throughout term 4. Any students without a 
hat will be required to sit in a shaded area 
during outside activities.

We look forward to a jam packed last term 
of 2018!

DON’T FORGET!

29th October 
Snake Tails
30th October
Life Education
3rd December
Swim School begins for 2 weeks
12th December 
Presentation Day
19th December
Last day of Term 4!

Mr Damien Clark and Mrs Ainslie Parcsi

These things are fun and fun is good. ~ Dr. Suess

DONATIONS WELCOME!

We Need:

The glue sticks that the children started the year 
with, are very close to being finished, if each child 
could please bring in a glue stick that would be 
appreciated. 


